8A Muanley Street
London NW1 8LT

Dear Mr Clark

Re Ref2016/2812P

Regarding the Planning application for Fitzroy Yard, NW1 8TP.

1 object to the proposed alterations on this property. The property already has
a partial glass roof covering and this contributes to the excessive noise which
comes from this address when they hold parties for 200 people plus. The
property is not soundproofed and further glass roofing will only increase the
noise. This property is only separated by an adjoining wall and sound carries
massively.

Installation of plant equipment for the swimming pool also raises concern
regarding noise.

The owner of this property has no concern for his neighbours and | can only see
that the alterations suggested will only cause us more distress.

Yours sincerely




